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I oppose SB 1529. The Oregon Health Authority should not have that much power. 

The people of Oregon already don't trust the OHA, the CDC, or Dr. Fauci because of 

all that has happened with covid. We should be able to decide for ourselves what's 

best for us and our families. I've lost all respect for these agencies after seeing how 

they have handled the covid situation. NO MORE POWER FOR THEM. 


